Wednesday, March 317, 2004

Rabbi Yehuda Krinsky
Lubavitch World Headquarters
770 Eastern Parkway

Brooklyn, New York 11213

Dear Rabbi Krinsky,

Below are the answers to the questions and clarifications you raised.

Although more time can be spent to clarify how many of the elderly we serve are
actual survivors, owing to the preparations for Pesach, we have made an estimate.
If you need more precise reckoning, I would be happy to do so in due time.
Thank you very much,

A Kosher and Freilichen Pesach,

Rabbi Zalman Blumenfeld

Director
Chabad of Peru

1. Number of individuals expected to be served during the calendar year
2004.

1000 persons

2. Of the above number, number of Nazi victims expected to be served
during the calendar year 2004.

60 percent
3. Total program costs for calendar year 2004.
$ 102,000.-

4. Average per person cost for calendar year 2004.

$1020.-



